
 

 

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

FOR 

THE VILLAGE OF LA VALLE, 

SAUK COUNTY WI 
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that on THURSDAY, November 18, 2021 

at 6:30 pm at the LaValle Library/Village Hall, a PUBLIC 
HEARING of the PROPOSED BUDGET for 2022 for the Village 

of La Valle will be held. The proposed budget can be viewed at the 
Clerk's Office (101 W. Main Street, La Valle, WI) on Monday 

from 8am to 12pm, Tuesday 8am to 3pm, Wednesday 7am to 

12pm and Thursday 8am to 12pm. The Clerk can also be reached 
at (608) 985-8383.  

 

 
Dated this October 28, 2021 

Colette Radtke, Village Clerk 


